25™ March 2025

Subject: Link to MSX Live Discussion Session on the
audited financial statements for the year ended 31

December 2024.

National Finance Co. SAOG is pleased to announce
to the Investors and Financial Analysts that an
Investor Discussion session was hosted on 25%
March 2025 in relation to the audited financial
statements for the year ended 31 December 2024
and to answer the inquiries that were raised during

the session.

The recorded discussion session is available in the

link below:
Meeting Link

For further information, please contact the Investor
Relations Officer

HH Al Sayyida Wisam Al Said

Email: Investorrelations@nationalfinance.co.om

Phone: +968 24470173 / +968 24470148

S

Tariq Sulaiman Al Farsi
Chief Executive Officer
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=f6Zdu1pb9XY

